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Employee Worksite Employee Name (Please print) 

 

Employee ID # Employee Home Telephone Number 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information for employees about Federal Drug and Alcohol Testing Program for 

holders of Florida Class A or B Commercial Drivers Licenses 

and 

Employee options under the OTETA Alcohol and Drug Testing Program Revised 

Effective June 2, 1997, on consequences for engaging in prohibited activities under the 

Federal Drug and Alcohol Testing Program 

 

 

 

I have received the following information materials: 

 

1) Drug and alcohol testing required under the United States Department of Transportation 

Regulations. 

 

2) Employee options under the OTETA alcohol and drug testing program revised effective 

June 2, 1997, on consequences for engaging in prohibited activities under the Federal  

Drug and Alcohol Testing Program and have had the opportunity to ask questions about 

this information.   

 

In addition, I have been provided with the title of the person to whom I may address any 

additional questions I may have. 

 

 

 

  

Area Manager Employee Signature  Date  

 

 

 

Note: Effective June 2, 1997, testing positive for either alcohol or drugs in violation of the 

Omnibus Transportation Employee Testing Act of 1991 (OTETA) regulations may 

result in the recommendation for termination of employment. 
 

 

When completed, send form to Elizabeth Kuhn, Esq., OTETA Program Manager, Office for Employee Relations 

 

OTETA Acknowledgment Form   

 

 


